
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
           Robberies 
              15th District (Austin)  
 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to citizens residing in the 15th District (Austin) of recent 
robbery related incidents that have occurred during the month of July.  In these 
incidents, one or two offenders exit out of a gangway, point a black or silver revolver 
at the victim and forcibly take the victim's property. 
 
Incident Times and Locations: 

• 1100 block of North Pine Avenue on July 09, 2016 at 11:20 p.m. 

• 1100 block of North Long Avenue on July 10, 2016 at 3:15 p.m. 
 
About the Offenders: 

• 1-2 unknown male black offenders, approximately 20-35 years of age, 5-08 to 
5-09, 150-180lbs, armed with a black or silver revolver. 

• In one of the incidents, both offenders are reported to have a green cross 
between their eyes and a tattoo on the face (HZ-343514). 

 
What you can do:  

• Report suspicious activity immediately 

• Always be aware of your surroundings. 

• Be aware of suspicious individuals in the neighborhood 

• If approached by a witness to the incident, request contact information  

• Dial 9-1-1 immediately and remain on scene 
 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – 
Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
RD#s HZ-342833, HZ-343514 

 
 

 #P16-N-141 (C/A)               
July 14, 2016 


